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Why was there a Great Fire of London?

In R.E. we will be: Exploring some of the beliefs and rituals of the Jewish,

Christian and Islamic religions.

As MUSICIANS we will be: Learning to perform, listen to, review and

evaluate different music.

As WRITERS we will be: Children will be exposed to 3 pieces of text this

term; a list poem, a story to help develop our story writing skills, as well as writing
recipes before Christmas. We will continue to focus on our handwriting and
developing cursive writing. Children will be encouraged to use their ‘Learning
Muscles’ to improve their work.

In P.E. we will be: Exploring P.E both indoor and outdoor. Children will be

learning a variety of skills using different techniques. Children will be working
with Mr Holmes during P.E this term

As READERS we will be: Clarifying, making predictions, and summarising

books. We will also be asking and answering questions about our class text and
information texts linked to our topic. We will continue to read our books at home
and school, these books will be closely linked to our phonics level. We will
continue to bring home school books to share with an adult who can read it with
us.

As MATHEMATICIANS we will be: Continuing our mastery journey by

completing the Mastering Number program to develop fluency and
understanding.

∙ become familiar with and using numbers to 100.  

∙multiply numbers together in different ways.

∙add/subtract a 2 digit number with a single digit number.
 

As HISTORIANS we will be: Learning about The Great Fire of London.

This will include a visit and presentation from the Humberside fire service. We
will also explore the importance of Samuel Pepys.

In DT we will be: Learning about the processes involved in bread making

and trying our hand at baking some for ourselves.

In PSHE -In Jigsaw we will: Exploring the unit ‘Celebrating Difference’.

We will focus on what makes us special and unique.



Year 2 P.E days will be on Monday andWednesday during Autumn
2. Please send your child to school in P.E kit on these days. See
below for appropriate school P.E kit.

- Plain white t-shirt and navy blue shorts,
- Trainers
- Tracksuit/Jogging bottoms (Blue or Black) for colder weather.

Uniforms can be purchased on the school website. Or parents
can buy from local shops but please purchase school colours.

Please bring reading books to school everyday. Books will be
changed everyMonday.

Year 2 library day will be on Friday this term.

We have many exciting opportunities planned throughout the
school year. Please see below the curriculum overview as well
as the the wider opportunities available to your child
throughout the year

Autumn Spring Summer
Why is Hull Special?

Was the ‘Great fire of London’
truly great?

Where could I explore?

What was transport like in
the past?

Do I like to be beside the
seaside?

Where did Amy Johnson
fly?

Visits / visitors In-school wider

opportunities

Susie Steele - Trinity

Church

Fire Service - Great

Fire of London

Fire service- road

safety

Local area walk

Heritage Learning Trip

Music Service

Physical Foundations

Mr Holmes

NAPA Dance


